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October 14, 2010 
 
 
 
David Caulkett, Vice President 
Floridians for Immigration Enforcement 
P.O. Box 667605 
Pompano Beach, FL 33066 
 
 
Dear Dave,  
 
It was a pleasure speaking with you.  As I relayed to you by phone, I am a supporter of E-verify!   
 
This past legislative session we didn't get the job done.  There may be a host of reason but the bottom line is 
we didn't get the job done and that is unacceptable.  E-verify is important.  I am personally committed to 
seeing it pass in the coming session - now is the time to do it!  To that end, I have already made contact with 
sitting Senators and candidates for the State Senate to consider filing and passing this legislation in the 
coming year.  We have identified a Senate sponsor of the bill and there is a lot of interest within the Senate to 
see that this bill passes in the coming year.   
 
Having heard from so many Floridians about this issue has helped the legislature focus on getting the best 
work product put together.  So as we approach the upcoming legislative session it will be helpful that 
legislators continue to hear from their fellow Floridians that now is the time for e-verify to be addressed.  
 
Thank you for everything you are doing to advance this legislation.  Your dedication is remarkable – keep the 
pressure on!  Together, we can make Florida a better place to live and work.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Jeff Atwater 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

P.O. Box 14366  North Palm Beach  FL 33408 


